
Blair Square Committee 

Meeting of March 14, 2018 

  

Chairman Errickson called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 

Minutes: 

The minutes of the meeting of February 6, 2018 were approved on a motion by Conley, seconded by 
McGrath. 4-0 

A discussion arose about the work that Inga Daniels and the Rail Trail Group had done and getting 
someone like Inga on the committee.  It is not the committee’s intent to discard what that group has 
done but to build upon it. 

While reviewing the drawing that Inga had made, which were passed out by Peter Barbieri, some of the 
ideas that had been proposed in the past were discussed. McGrath stated that the veterans would like 
to see a park at Blair Square and Barbieri mentioned that he would like to see the railroad car there with 
toilets.  Both the pros and cons of the toilets were discussed. 

Peter Barbieri then passed out two drawings of the areas of Blair Square and behind Casey’s.  Two of the 
abutters to the Trail have driveway access across the Trail and this was discussed a length.  It was 
decided that the selectmen need to notify the abutters that they will need to cease using the access to 
the Trail. 

Parking along side of Casey’s was discussed on how to allow the businesses to use the parking as well as 
the Rail Trail. 

The committee needs to continue to reach out to fill the vacant seats on the committee. 

The next meeting of the committee will be held on April 4, 2018 at 6 pm. 

A motion was made by Conley, seconded by Barbieri to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 pm.  Motion passed 
4-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 


